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Board Track and Field Meet 
 
 
 
Will be held on Friday, June 14th. Please return 
forms ASAP! Bus Departure will be at 6:30 a.m. 
from the school and students should return at 
approximately 5:00 p.m. Mrs. Armstrong will be 
accompanying the students. 
 

Annual End-of Year Family Picnic 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Annual End of Year Picnic will be held on 
Wednesday, JUNE 26th at the Lester B. Smith 
building.  
 
 

Canada’s Wonderland School Trip 
 
 

 
Permission forms are due on June 12th for our 
class trip. Please sign and return the form, and 
send money for students and any parents that 
have volunteered to supervise. We are going rain 
or shine, so please dress appropriately and bring 
sunscreen and any other essentials that may be 
required for the day. Allow for cost of food as 
outside food is not allowed in the park. Time of 
departure is 7:00 a.m. and return time will be 6:30 
p.m. 
 
 
 

 

A Visit from our Director, David DeSantis 
 
Thank you to Mr. DeSantis for visiting St. Martin 
of Tours. Students welcomes our new Director by 
saying a prayer for him to succeed in his new role 
in Algonquin and Lakeshore Catholic District 
School Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peace Garden 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Thank you for the help of staff and students. We 
now have a beautiful new Peace Garden. 
 



Article Bingo 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A tremendous thank you goes out to our School 
Council and our community members for an 
extremely successful Article Bingo that was held 
on May 30th. We raised $1802.10!! we extend a 
special thank you to Sanrda Courneyea who 
worked so hard to make this event a success. We 
would also like to thank those who donated 
prizes, without you this success would not have 
been possible. 
 

Hawaiian Dance 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Students and staff had a great time at the 
Hawaiian Luau Dance held on May 31st. 

Track and Field 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our students travelled to York River Public 
School in Bancroft to participate in Track and 
Field events. Congratulations to those of your 
who participated and to those who are moving on 
to the Board Track and Field event taking place 
on the 14th of June in Belleville. Good luck to 
those moving on! 
 
 


